
Dealership employees are eligible to receive fi nancial assistance from the Fund. 

Since 1992, the NADA Foundation’s Emergency Relief Fund has stood ready to 

help after natural disasters.

Hurricane Sandy left catastrophic 

damage in its wake. Thousands of 

dealership employees on the East 

Coast were among those affected. 

The need for assistance will be 

ongoing for many weeks.  

You can help. Donate today at 

www.nada.org/emergencyrelief or 

call 703.821.7233.
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